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School supply items for Miss Sherry’s Pre-K 4's Class
Please bring items 2 - 13 listed below with you to our AUGUST OPEN HOUSE:

1) One book bag (tote bag style without zippers) clearly labeled with your child’s name. You can
usually get these in the Wal-Mart craft department or Michaels.

2) One box of 8 large basic color crayons (each box should contain Red, Yellow, Blue, Orange,
Purple, Green, Black, and Brown) with child’s name on wrapper of each individual crayon.

Please do not send jumbo or sparkle crayons. Crayola Triangular crayons often work well.

3) One 7.625 ounce bottle of EImer’s White School Glue (Please do not send blue gel or other
varieties — they become too thick and frustrating for the children)

4) One 6 ounce tomato paste can - empty and clean. (Please write your child’s name on the
bottom of the can)

5) One tray of water color paints (labeled with child’s name- we use these almost every day so
we may need replacements at least twice during the year )

6) 3 rolls of paper towels

7) 3 containers of wet wipes - the kind for hands and faces (at least 80 wipes per container —
antibacterial preferred)

8) 2 -5 ounce boxes of Dixie cups (5 ounce size only)
9) One set of head phones in a gallon Ziploc bag labeled with your child’s name (All Students)

10) One Nap Mat that can be rolled or folded for storage, please label with your child’s name (Full
Day Students Only) The plastic tri-fold mats often crack or split so you may want to consider a
fabric one that can be rolled and washed.

11) If your child’s first name begins with one of the letters A — M, please, bring one set of 10
washable Crayola Classic Color Broad Line Markers (these do not need to be labeled)

12) If your child’s first name begins with one of the letters N — Z, please, bring one Play-Doh 4 pack
(these do not need to be labeled)

13) Two folders with brads for holding papers in the center (one blue, one red), labeled with your
child’s name. We will use these for number and alphabet pages throughout the year.

During our Open House, you will find our “Giving Tree” located on the door of our classroom. Each apple on the tree is labeled with special
items that we need for activities and art throughout the year. If each family could pick one or more apples from the giving tree, during Open



House, and bring the item(s) listed on them along with you the first day/week of school, it will help us have a great start to a successful school
year! Thanks so much for your help. | am looking forward to a wonderful year with you and your children
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